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Fieldwork continuing along the Winslow
Tap corridor through July 2020

You may have noticed PSE and our contractor crews
conducting field surveys periodically since January. The
project was temporarily paused due to the Governor's
"Stay home, Stay healthy" order, and we’re now able to
resume this work. Please know that the safety of our
customers, communities and employees is our number
one priority. Crews will be maintaining social distancing
while working in the field and we encourage our
customers to do the same.

Crews work on weekdays between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.,
and they will wear safety vests and carry identification
at all times. We may occasionally require access
through private property to reach certain sections of the
line. Please let us know if you require advance notice -
we’ll reach out 24 hours in advance. Visit the project
website for more information, or reach out to the project
team with questions. Thanks for your patience while we
complete this important work.

Jeff McMeekin

Project Manager
1-888-878-8632
info@psebainbridge.com

pse.com/bainbridgewt
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